	[image: C:\PHFAoG\phaog logo modified.png]
	
	
	[image: C:\Users\S.Kwame\Desktop\PHFAoG\phaog banner.png]

	

	



	Our Ref.:
	phfaog/201902-A04
	
	
	Bankers:
	GCB Bank

	
	
	
	
	
	

	Your Ref.:
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	14th  Dec, 2019


THE C.E.O
NATIONAL HEALTH INSURANCE AUTHORITY 
PMB-ACCRA
GHANA.

Dear Madam,

SUSPENSION OF CO-PAYMENT BY PRIVATE HEALTH FACILITIES .

[bookmark: _GoBack]Following from the fruitful bilateral discussions between the Private Health Facilities Association of Ghana(PHFAoG) on one hand and the National Health Insurance Authority(NHIA) on the other, we have resolved to suspend our intended action of initiating Co-payment by 16th of December, 2019.

The decision is hinged on a renewed commitment and firm assurance given by the government to offset outstanding debts as a measure of relief to private health service providers and to revive the quality of services rendered. 

We would however reiterate the looming threat of low medicine tariffs and its intended effect on our operations.

We therefore urge government to take a keen look at a possible tariff review in the shortest time possible to avert further agitation.

In the spirit of partnership, we would in principle continue to provide excellent service to the people of Ghana as expected.

A swift response will be most appreciated. 


Mr. Samuel Boakye Donkor 
Ag President (PHFAoG)


	
	
	
	
	
	
	
	
	
	
	

	
	
	
	
	
	
	
	
	
	
	

	
	
	
	
	
	
	
	
	
	
	

	

	OFFICE LOCATIONS
First Floor, SSNIT Office Complex, 
Koforidua, Eastern Region
	Tel:  0244514860, 0249449657, 0244833196

	
	Email: phfaog@yahoo.com  
Website:  www.phfaog.royaltriagle.com
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